

Ref:BBPS/KGN/0114/2025-26

Date: 1st May 2025

'LET'S HAVE A CONVERSATION!' (Parents) - Vol. 12

Dear Parents,

We are delighted to invite your valuable participation in the 12th volume of 'Let's Have a Conversation!'—a platform that has consistently fostered meaningful dialogue between parents and educators. Your insights help us shape curriculum development and improve how we support our children both academically and emotionally.

Topic for the Next Edition:

"How can we teach children to cope with stress and challenges, and develop resilience to handle difficult situations?"

We look forward to hearing your thoughts on this vital subject.

Last Date for Submission: 3rd May 2025

Guidelines for Submission:

- Please adhere strictly to the topic.
- Word limit: Maximum 150 words (this limit is sacrosanct).
- While tools like ChatGPT can aid research, we encourage original expressions in your own voice.
- File format: Word Document only (no PDFs or other formats).
- Font: Calibri, size 11, black, left-aligned, with no formatting (no borders, colours, etc.).
- Include: Your full name, your child's name, child's class (not section), and school.

We look forward to your thoughtful entries!

For any help regarding this, kindly contact the coordinators Mr. Ali Qureshi for classes VI-X (8076996190) & Ms. Abhilasha Upadhyay for classes Bal Vatika I to Class V (6264089203)

Warm regards.

DR. NEERU TALWAR

PRINCIPAL